

## St. George's Society of Montreal

Montreal April 7, 1930.

General Sir Arthur William Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D. McGill University, C I T Y

Dear Sir Arthur:

On behalf of the Directors of this Society, I have pleasure in extending to you and Lady Currie an invitation to join us in our celebrations in connection with the Festival of St. George on Wednesday, April 23rd, in the Windsor Hotel, at 7:00 P.M.

Our celebration takes the form of a Banquet and Ball, which is largely attended by a very representative body of English citizens.

As I have shortly to complete my arrangements for the Head Table, I shall be glad to hear from you at your earliest as to whether you can accept our invitation to be with us on this occasion.

Yours very truly,

F.T.W. Saunders.

President St. George's Society of Montreal.

FTWS/N

Tickets enclosed Nos. 1169-1170